CHDHS SAC Meeting Minutes Tuesday, November 8, 2022
Supporting Student Success
	Goal 1:  To improve student achievement in literacy and mathematics through formative assessment strategies

Through authentic PLC work, teachers will collaborate on formative assessment strategies and student interventions.

Teachers will use the following formative assessment strategies: 
· Provide students with clear learning targets and the criteria for success
· Provide students with regular formative feedback in relation to their progress toward learning targets/goals
· Provide students with opportunities to use the feedback to improve the quality of their work

Goal 2 Well-Being:  We will improve student well-being at our school by working as a staff to support calm and centered responses to daily challenges and unforeseen events.

	Discussion Items
	Minutes

	Call to order
Introductions

	Meeting called to order by Huntley Reddick 6:30pm.

In attendance: Faerlie Richard, Michelle Paul, Kelly Rattray and Huntley Reddick.

Regrets:  Jason Carmichael, LaMeia Reddick, Susan Russell-McGrath, Seth Burbridge, Makal Murray, and Angie Bachmann


	Approval of agenda

	Huntley Reddick presented the agenda, and it was approved by the group.

	Approval of meeting minutes 

	

	Business arising from the meeting minutes:

	


	Principal’s Report

	Huntley Reddick asked Michelle Paul and Kelly Rattray if they would be interested in being Co-Chairs.  Both Michelle and Kelly agreed to be Co-chairs.

Huntley Reddick informed the group that the Learning Centre had a request for funding.  He presented the group a letter written by LC staff asking for funds to support their popcorn program.  Explained to the group that recently the machine they had stopped working and a new machine is necessary to allow the program to continue.

Faerlie Richard explained to the group how the popcorn program has benefited the LC students because it allows them to take on tasks such as learning how to deal with money.
The group agreed that supporting the LC students by providing funding was of good benefit to the students.

	Finance


	Huntley Reddick informed members that there are approximately $10,000 in SAC Funds.

	Policy Input

	

	Special reports and/or presentations

	     


	Other


	Members went to the Halifax Regional Arts Pottery Lab to learn about the program and its benefits to students not just at CHDHS but schools from around the region.





	Next Meeting:  

Adjournment
	Tuesday, December 6, 2022

Meeting was called at 8pm.



